Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peaslee, William W

Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 2:16 PM

To: Everett, Jennifer

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: Request for Changes Coastal Resources Commission 07.2022 15A NCAC 07M
Attachments: Request for Changes Coastal Resources Commission 07.2022.docx

Good morning, Jennifer,

I’'m the attorney who reviewed the Rules submitted by the North Carolina Coastal Resources Commission for the July
2022 RRC meeting. The RRC will formally review these Rules at its meeting on Thursday, July 21, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. The
meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get closer to the
meeting. If there are any other representatives from your agency who will want to attend virtually, let me know prior to
the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.

Please submit the revised Rules and forms to me via email, no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, July 14, 2022.

In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov

Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



Burgos, Alexander N

From: Everett, Jennifer

Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 2:09 PM

To: Peaslee, William W

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: RE: Request for Changes 15A NCAC 07L

Got it, thanks!

Jennifer Everett

DEQ Rulemaking Coordinator

N.C. Depart. Of Environmental Quality

Office of General Counsel

1601 Mail Service Center

Raleigh, NC 27699-1601

Tele: (919)-707-8614
https://deq.nc.gov/permits-rules/rules-regulations/deq-proposed-rules

E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to
third parties.

From: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 10:20 AM

To: Everett, Jennifer <jennifer.everett@ncdenr.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>
Subject: Request for Changes 15A NCAC 07L

Good morning, Jennifer,

I’'m the attorney who reviewed the Rules submitted by the North Carolina Coastal Resources Commission for the July
2022 RRC meeting. The RRC will formally review these Rules at its meeting on Thursday, July 21, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. The
meeting will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get closer to the
meeting. If there are any other representatives from your agency who will want to attend virtually, let me know prior to
the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well.

Please submit the revised Rules and forms to me via email, no later than 5 p.m. on Friday, July 14, 2022.

In the meantime, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

William W. Peaslee

Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison
Office of Administrative Hearings

1711 New Hope Church Road

Raleigh NC, 27609

(984) 236-1939

Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov




Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized
state official.



